
Improving parental engagement in mathematics 

 

Communication to parents 

 

A huge thank you to those parents who completed the ‘Improving 

parental engagement in mathematics’ survey at the end of the 

summer term. We were delighted to receive such a huge response 

and invaluable feedback. In response to the feedback, the following 

will be posted on school websites. 
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